
Good afternoon
I wish to register my concern with this building application. To my surprise, the first I knew of it was the AFR 
article on the 26-27 June 2021 and the extent of the development is also a worry. Please keep me informed of 
developments and acknowledge receipt of this email. As your register will reflect, I am the owner of the 
property at 1167 Barrenjoey Road, Palm Beach.
Regards
Michael
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agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error and that any review, 
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Sent: 18/07/2021 1:27:25 PM
Subject: 1102 Barrenjoey Road, Palm Beach


